
Dear Families, 

 

Welcome to a new year of Jewish learning at CBI! We are delighted to partner 

with your family in creating meaningful and fun Jewish experiences as we build 

community, gain Jewish knowledge, and strive to make the world a better place for 

all people. I wish to express my appreciation to all our CBI Clergy, teachers, 

madrichim, and staff for their dedication and work with our students.  

A special thanks to CBI Education Coordinator, Elisabeth Pierson, who has 

developed this new school application process as our congregation continues its 

transition to the Shul Cloud platform. Please don’t hesitate to contact us directly 

for questions and assistance regarding application or questions about Religious 

School generally.  

I hope to see many of you and our students  at the outdoor Shabbat on the Plaza 

services and at our area  and regional Jewish day and overnight camps this 

summer! 

 

L’Shalom, 

 

Ben Sandler, RJE 

Education Director 


